
My name is Gail Chambers. I am a Senior Residential Loan Officer with Independent Bank. I have been assisting 

clients in meeting their financing and homeownership goals for more than 35 years. I am very knowledgeable in 

many different loan programs including construction and vacant land loans. I am available to assist you and your 

clients find the right product, make sure everyone understands the process and get the loan 

done with efficiency and accuracy.  

My name is Linda Waisanen and I have worked in the mortgage industry for over twenty years. I take a great deal 

of pride in my work in residential lending, and enjoys guiding my clients as they purchase, build, and refinance 

their homes. I strive to craft unique lending solutions that best fit the needs of my clients. A lifelong resident of 

Traverse City, I enjoy attending UofM football games with my husband and three boys. I am actively involved in 

the community and serve as a board member for the Woman’s Council of Realtors, an organization within TAAR. I 

also volunteer my time with Child & Family Services, Salvation Army, and the Traverse City Film 

Festival and I am excited to be serving on the Parade of Homes committee now as well.   

My name is Ken DeLeary and I started my career in Windows and Door over 30 years ago. My journey has taken 

me to Colorado for 16 years and Hawaii for 7 years. Over the years I have met some great people in the building 

industry and appreciate the relationships and friendships gained.  It is with great pleasure becoming involved in 

the Grand Traverse HBA again.  Back in the early days, I was the Treasurer of the Remodelers Council and remem-

ber seeing the growth of this fantastic organization take root.  I look forward to working with the Association 

again as a Parade of Homes Committee member and working with Builders and Associate members to see the 

success of another great Parade in 2019. 

My name is Jennifer Bard.  My fascination for the building trades started as a little girl; watching my Dad build our 

family home.  It quickly grew into a passion as I began remodeling my own home as a young adult (with my Dad’s 

help of course!). I have been fortunate enough to channel that passion into my profession; following a career that has 

enabled me to work in areas that are essential to the industry.  I am knowledgeable in various aspects of the building 

processes from new construction to remodels, focusing primarily in the residential sector.  I enjoy every aspect from 

the planning of the project to realizing the results and all of the details in between! I joined the HBA 2 years ago and 

am honored and excited to be this years’ Parade of Homes Committee Chair.   I look forward to 

working with the committee, builders and members to make this years’ parade another success!   
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